Dear First Grader,

We can't wait to meet you on TueSday, September 5th and begin our new
year together!

As first grade Students, you will need to purchase the following
Supplies:

e 2 folders (with pockets on the bottom of both sides)
e 1 pencil box

1 clean Sock (as an eraser) or a small whiteboard
eraSer

2 boxes of Ticonderoga Pencils (12 pack)

8 large glue sticks

1 small (16 or 24 count) box of Crayola crayons

1 box of thin 10 count Crayola markers

1 box colored pencils

1 scissor

8 thin LOW ODOR EXpo markers (fine tip)

PLease create your pencil box at home. All supplies must
fit inside the pencil box. PLace 4 sharpened pencils, one
glue stick, 1 small box of crayons, 1 box of thin markers, 1
box colored pencils, 1 scissor, 2 expo markers, and 1 small
whiteboard eraser. Please bring the extra supplies to
School in a labeled ziplock bag,

Thank you,
‘The First Grade Teachers



